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Dear Mr Bowyer 
 
Thank you for your email of 1 December to the Cabinet Secretary for Economy and 
Transport regarding Abergavenny Railway Station. I have been asked to respond. 
 
Unfortunately, despite this being an issue we would like to address, funding for 
improvements to the railway infrastructure has not been devolved to the Welsh 
Government and remains the responsibility of the UK Government.  
 
However, we are in the process of the process of transferring powers for rail 
franchising. These powers will give the Welsh Government a greater say in the 
operation of services across Wales and the Borders.  
 
We will continue to develop proposals to bid for UK Government funding to improve 
our rail network, as funding becomes available.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Aled Huxtable 

Rail Project Manager 

11 January 2018 
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